Christine Havelka

From: Public Hearings
Subject: FW: Public Hearing Jan 28, 2016 - 1066/1070 Finlayson Street - DVP Application #
00163

From: catharina van elslande [mailto: m]

Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2016 4:05 PM

To: Leanne Taylor

Cc: Lissa Laing; Aaron Post

Subject: Fw: Public Hearing Jan 28, 2016 - 1066/1070 Finlayson Street - DVP Application #00163

To:
Sustainable Planning and Community Development Department
Leanne Taylor, Planner, Development Services

Hello Leanne,

For your information, we have had meetings with our north adjacent neighbours at 3112 Jackson, and have
verbally agreed to construct and pay for fencing as a solution to their concerns about privacy screening
between their property and the proposed lot applied for under this DVP application.

Please add this note to Council's agenda for their meeting/ Public Hearing to be held on January 28, 2016.
Catharina Van Elslande

1070 Finlayson Street,
Victoria



